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Friday 8th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 1 – Rabbit and Mouse – Trip to SS Great Britain Friday 19th January 2024 
 
Rabbit and Mouse Classes will be visiting the SS Great Britain on Friday 19th January 2024.  
This visit provides the opportunity to study Inventors and Engineers.  The students will take 
part in a workshop called Brunel the Engineer. 
 
The children will depart at 9.15am and return by 3pm.   Please provide your child with a 
packed lunch in a bag that can be thrown away.  If your child is entitled to a free school 
meal and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch, please email 
admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk by Friday 12th January 2024. 
 
The amount required in order to fund this visit is £14.50 per child, this price includes 
entrance, workshops and coach travel. Our preferred method of payment is online via 
Arbor.   
 
No child will be omitted from the visit, however, we do need to cover the financial costs of 
the trip and if the cost is not covered the trip will be cancelled.  
 
School uniform will need to worn and please ensure your child has their coat and 
appropriate footwear. 
 
Blanket permission has already been provided by you so no consent is required for your 
child to attend this trip.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 1 Teachers 
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